
ST PATRICK’S CATHOLIC PARISH 

Lot 38 Amherst Street (PO Box 10) Katanning WA 6317 

Ph/Fax :  08 98 214 675 

Email:  stpatricksparishkatanning@gmail.com  

Facebook:  St Patrick’s Catholic Church — Katanning 

“Inspired by our Patron Saint and guided by the      
Gospel teachings of Jesus, St Patrick’s Parish strives   

to welcome and serve one another” 

Parish Priest:       Fr Marlon Chingwangco 

Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson:    Mrs Marie Hanna 

Parish Finance Committee Chairperson:    Mr Norman Flugge 

St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School Principal: Mr Brett Wilkie  (08) 98208 100 

St Patrick’s Parish Safeguarding Officers: 

Marie Hanna:      safeguardingmh@gmail.com 0473501882 

Julie Poett::      safeguardingjp@gmail.com   0473501882 

PARISH PRAYER:  Please refer to the overhead screen 

SUNDAY 25th JUNE 2023 - 12th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME YEAR A 

First Reading:  From the prophet Jeremiah 20:10-13 
Jeremiah said: 
I hear so many disparaging me, ‘“Terror from every side!” Denounce him! Let us denounce 
him!’ All those who used to be my friends watched for my downfall, ‘Perhaps he will be       
seduced into error. Then we will master him and take our revenge!’ 
But the Lord is at my side, a mighty hero; my opponents will stumble, mastered, 
confounded by their failure; everlasting, unforgettable disgrace will be theirs. 
But you, O Lord of Hosts, you who probe with justice, who scrutinise the loins and heart, 
let me see the vengeance you will take on them, for I have committed my cause to you. 
Sing to the Lord, praise the Lord, for he has delivered the soul of the needy  from the hands of 
evil men. The word of the Lord 
 

 

Responsorial Psalm: Lord, in your great love, answer me. 
 
 

Second Reading: Letter of  St Paul to the Romans 5:12-15 
Sin entered the world through one man, and through sin death, and thus death has spread 
through the whole human race because everyone has sinned. Sin existed in the world long 
before the Law was given. There was no law and so no one could be accused of the sin of     
‘law-breaking’, yet death reigned over all from Adam to Moses, even though their sin, unlike 
that of Adam, was not a matter of breaking a law. Adam prefigured the One to come, but the 

SATURDAY 24th June 1st July 8th July 15th July 

TAMBELLUP  NO MASS  NO MASS 

BROOMEHILL   NO MASS  

Sunday 25th June 2nd July 9th July 16th July 

 KOJONUP 8.30AM 8.30AM 8.30AM 8.30AM 

KATANNING 10.30AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 

 25th June 2nd July 9th July 16th July 

Greeter     

Intro & Second Reader J. Poett M. Hanna A. Schiano R. Whitmore 

First Reader D. Bearcroft JP Collins S. Benitez P. Kerin 

 
Minister of the  
Eucharist 

    

Offertory Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers 

Acolyte Patrick Albert Angelo Samuel 

Altar Servers Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers 

CHURCH CLEANING ROSTER:  JUNE: Diana and Harry 

CRYING ROOM: Feel free to use this room during Mass.  Kindly pack away toys at the 
end of Mass.                  

PIETY STALL:  If you wish to buy religious articles, books or cards please contact                       
Fr Marlon 

FIRST AID BOX:  located inside the Crying Room at the entrance to the Church. 

TOILET FACILITY:  Situated at the back of the Parish house;  nearest to school oval. 

RCIA/RCIC: Anyone interested in learning about becoming a Catholic please contact       
Fr Marlon or Julie Poett. 

 

WEEKEND MASS TIMETABLE: 

PARISH MINISTRIES:     If you are unable to attend on your rostered date please        

arrange for someone to replace you.  Thank you! 

WEEKDAY MASSES:  NO WEEKDAY MASSES FOR THE PERIOD 19/6/23 to  
11/8/23  unless otherwise advised. 



gift itself considerably outweighed the fall. If it is certain that through one man’s fall so many 
died, it is even more certain that divine grace, coming through the one man, Jesus Christ, 
came to so many as an abundant free gift.   The word of the Lord 
 

Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia, alleluia! The Spirit of Truth will bear witness to me, says the 
Lord, and you also will be my witnesses.  Alleluia! 
 
 

Gospel:  Matthew 10:26-33 
Jesus instructed the Twelve as follows: ‘Do not be afraid. For everything that is now covered 
will be uncovered, and everything now hidden will be made clear. What I say to you in the 
dark, tell in the daylight; what you hear in whispers, proclaim from the housetops. ‘Do not be 
afraid of those who kill the body but cannot kill the soul; fear him rather who can destroy 
both body and soul in hell. Can you not buy two sparrows for a penny? And yet not one falls 
to the ground without your Father knowing. Why, every hair on your head has been counted. 
So there is no need to be afraid; you are worth more than hundreds of sparrows.  ‘So if      
anyone declares himself for me in the presence of men, I will declare myself for him in the 
presence of my Father in heaven. But the one who disowns me in the presence of men, I will 
disown in the presence of my Father in heaven.’ 
The Gospel of the Lord 
 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year A   25th June 2023:  Book of 
Kings 4:8-11,14-16; Letter of St Paul to the Romans 6:3-4,8-11; Matthew 10:37-42 
 
 
Message from Bishop Holohan:  the Diocesan Synod has recommended a review and         
renewal of celebrations of the Mass in the Bunbury Diocese.  A pastoral letter/Catechesis is 
enclosed. 

 
THANK YOU to Cora who each year collects lemons from the Parish 
House garden and sells them at the Katanning Farmer’s Markets,     
donating the proceeds back to the parish; a small gesture but a large 
gesture of generosity! 
 
 

St Patrick’s Planned Giving Program  -  last Sunday Peter Kerin addressed parishioners re-
garding our Planned Giving Program, thanking all who are current-
ly contributing and inviting anyone not yet contributing to the 
maintenance and upkeep of our Parish Priest, Church Buildings 
and Parish House to do so; either by    direct debit transfer, enve-
lopes or cash.  Please contact Peter for any further information. 
 

Our church needs your help in supporting our Priest and meeting 
the financial obligations and costs.   

Parish News      

We  welcome and thank Fr Pat Rooney  who  will offer Mass for us today.  We are blessed 
to have our locum priests in our parish otherwise there would be no mass at all.  Next week 
we will welcome Fr Nathan Barrie who will be here for 4 weeks. 
 

In today’s Gospel, trust in God is at the heart 
of Jesus’ response to suffering. The disciples 
are sent to proclaim in the marketplace or 
from the “housetops” the gospel they have   
received in the security of the household. 
They can expect rejection and humiliation. 
Trust in God does not take away the pain.  We 

join with asylum seekers, refugees, with the    hungry and the homeless and with the First 
Peoples of this country, for the justice that is their right. They are precious in God’s eyes. 
They are precious in our eyes and must not be abandoned.  Sr Veronica Lawson RSM 

COLLECTIONS  11th June 18th June 

1st Collection $ 318.25 $ 236.40 

2nd Collection $   12.70 $  22.75 

Planned Giving Envelopes $ 210.00 $  35.00 

Planned Giving Direct Debit $ 302.00 $ 302.00 

Candles $   50.65  

Piety - -  

The ability to budget can only come about through the  ‘generous financial support of             
members of the Parish who make a pledge through the “Planned Giving Programme.”                                                                  
Like all families, everyone’s pledge is important and commitment to the financial                                 
well-being of  St Patrick’s Parish is VITAL.  If you would like to join or know more about                                  
the programme please  contact the Parish Office or Mr Peter Kerin. 

Let us continue to pray for the sick members of our families and also within our 
Parish especially: (Wendy Norrish), Laline Ford and David McGuire;  Also our      
parishioners in Kerry Lodge and Bethshan, Eileen Smith, Clara Illiano, Ted 
Schaefer, Bonnie Quartermaine.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

NEW PARISHIONERS:  welcome to our Parish!  We pray you will find peace and comfort in 
our Parish and with our God.  Please join us in fellowship and community events.  Please          
complete the “Welcome to our Parish Form” from the front entrance of the Church and      
return it to the Parish Office.  Thank you and God bless. 


